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Askin, Tim

From: Stephanie Van Alyea <sfvaquirk@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 2, 2020 8:08 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Cc: Kovac, Nik
Subject: Opposition to Containers on deck of historic Bradford Beach Boathouse

Dear Historic Preservation Commission Milwaukee, 
 
 
As a long time Milwaukee East Side Resident, I am greatly opposed to the lifting by 
container to put containers on the deck of the historic Bradford Beach 
Bathhouse for a "semi permanent" restaurant as very inappropriate in a historic 
district. 
 
The bathhouse is an icon of period architecture. I personally believe that the plan is 
wholly and completely inappropriate for the historic district and the Bathhouse which is 
an exemplar piece of Milwaukee architecture. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephanie Van Alyea 
2137 N Terrace Ave.  
Milwaukee 53202 
land line 414 763-5200 
sfvaquirk@gmail.com 


